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Dear NAME:

Based on the most current information received from the Arkansas Department of Health (ADH), it appears that you have not complied with the ADH Mumps Directive.

Effective immediately, you are required not to report to work.  If you choose to report to work, you will be sent home.  You are being placed in administrative leave without pay status until the outbreak is declared over by the ADH or until you comply with the directive.

To review the latest Arkansas Department of Health Mumps Directive, visit  https://health.uark.edu/_resources/documents/adh-faculty-staff-directive-12-27-19.pdf.  If you have questions about the directive, please contact the Arkansas Department of Health Outbreak Response Section at 501-537-8969.

Sincerely,
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TITLE


